From: Joel Turner (IR
Date: July 26, 2017 at 8:30:41 AM EDT

To: Maureen Cole <m.cole@southhuron.ca>

Cc: Pjtomes <pjtomes@aol.com>, Councillor Vaughan <m.vaughan@southhuron.ca>
Subject: Shipka Line

Good morning: This is a copy of what | have sent Jason Parr this morning: Good morning Jason: I'm not
trying to be a nuisance but you should take a drive on our road just north of Huron Street. There has
been manure tankers turning into the wheat field and have tore up the tar and chip surface on both
lanes of the road. This is what | was warning you would happen to the road with large farm machinery
on tar and chip.

As you are well aware | and others on our road are not happy with the results of the road work last year.

I am still of the opinion that the money from the turbine fund should be used for necessities such as
road repairs and not luxuries like a swimming pool and if it were put to the constituents of this
municipality they would be in agreement. Thanks,

0@3/ Turner,




